
Rules Committee, 

We need to bring our voting system into the 21st Century. The vote is to represent the 

majority of constituents. One vote for each individual is our belief! Perhaps if each separate 

vote COUNTS, more citizens would vote!  

In becoming aware of how different States assign the State vote to selected representatives' 

determination, there is now doubt of the impartiality and integrity of the 'electoral vote. Please 

take it off the docket! Bernadette 

Bernadette Preszler  

bernadet08@gmail.com  

36037, Hwy 58  

Pleasant Hill, Oregon 97455 
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